
 
 

Year 3 & 4 ANZAC Parade Excursion 
Tuesday 28th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We believe that it is important to provide opportunities for students, at Sutton Public School, 
to engage in programs that support the learning that is happening in our classrooms. 
 
As a part of our History program for 2022, we have been investigating community and 
remembrance. We will participate in an excursion to the memorials along ANZAC Parade. We 
will then go to Black Mountain Peninsula for lunch. 
 
Who All students in Years 3 & 4 along with Mr Tallon & Ms Eggleton. 
What Walking along both sides of ANZAC Parade investigating each memorial. 

Students are to wear full school uniform. Please ensure children have enough 
food for crunch and sip, lunch and additional snacks for the day. 
Students are expected to bring a large drink bottle. 

When Tuesday, 28th June, 2022. From 9:30am till 2.00pm 
Where ANZAC Parade & Black Mountain Peninsula. 
How Students will depart Sutton Public School by bus at 9.30am and return at 

2.00pm 
Cost $8.00 per student 

 
The permission slip must be signed and returned by Friday 24th June 2022. The cost for the 
bus is $8.00 and payments are to be made online. No cash or Eftpos will be accepted. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr David Tallon 
Stage 2 Assistant Principal     
15.6.22 



 
 

Year 3 & 4 ANZAC Parade Excursion 
Tuesday, 28th June 2022 

 
I give permission for my child ___________________________________in class______ to  
attend the Stage 2 Excursion to ANZAC Parade & Black Mountain Peninsula on Tuesday, 
28th June 2022.  I understand travel will be by public bus and the cost is $8.00 for the bus. 
 
 I have made an Online Payment of $8.00.  Receipt Number: __________________ 

Date Paid:  ________________ 
 
Medical details (if required) 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
_____________________________   ________________ 
Signed        Date 
 

Online Payment Details: 
In “Payment Options” please select Excursions and in “Payment Description” please insert 

ANZAC Parade 
 
 
 
 

Covid-19 Consent 
I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health 
COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I 
acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending 
and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness, 
and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders. 
Parent/ Carer Signature ______________________________ Date_______________________ 

 


